
MARTIN’S PARK: 
CONSTRUCTION UDPATE- August 7, 2018
Work has been continuing to progress on site.  You may have seen some of the following since the last construction 
update: 

- Paving around Sleeper street beside and in front of the garage
- Bridge work, one bridge abutment has been poured in concrete, the other is being formed now 
- The pile work has begun along the Harborwalk
- The majority of the playground equipment has now been delivered to the lay down yard
- Concrete sidewalk sample panels have been poured
- Locust posts have been delivered

Here is what to look for in the next 2-3 weeks:
- Continued work along Sleeper Street and with the garage, including curbing, paving, etc. 
- The majority of the work over the next few weeks will be installing the piles along the Harborwalk
- The second bridge abutment will be poured with concrete
- Electrical work
- Prepping the play ship for installation
- Form work for the amphitheater
- Granite stones (from the quarry) will begin to be delivered

As always, please feel free to reach out for any questions or comments.


